
Private schools offer families another choice besides public school options. They shouldn’t be managed the same as public 
education. This is an overstep. This year my 8 year old was not getting the services he needed from being behind a screen with 
public education and we moved him to a private school where he could finally learn, have social interaction and structure. He is 
thriving not. It would be a huge overstep for the state to get more involved here, when our public education system and our state law 
makers are failing Oregon’s students miserably. Families need to have choices separate from the public education system.


